
 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We are very excited to offer Years 3-5 a virtual workshop with author and poet, Patience 

Agbaba, on Wednesday 12th May.    

If you would like to order a copy of either of Patience’s books, please email us at, with your child’s 
name, school and book choice,  info@chickenandfrog.co.uk no later than Friday 14th May.  
 
Kind regards, 

 

Natasha  

 

 

Please transfer payment to the details below, using your child’s name as the reference and 

email us with your confirmed order: 

Chicken and Frog Bookshop 
Co-op Bank 
68598460 
08-92-50 

 

  

£6 each 

 

 

 

 

30 Crown Street, 
Brentwood, 
Essex, CM144BA 
 
info@chickenandfrog.co.uk 
www.chickenandfrog.co.uk 
01277 230068 
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